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From:  "Johnson,  Katrina  M."   
To:  EPA  
Date:  11/22/2011  04:35  PM  
Subject:  RE:  NCEA  Interagency  Communication  #182a  (Dioxin:  transmission  of  review  materials  - part  1  of  

4)  
 
 

Norman, 

USDA has completed the review of the dioxin documents titled – EPA’s Reanalysis of Key Issues Related 
to Dioxin Toxicity and Response to NAS Comments, Volume 1 (non-cancer). At this time, USDA has no 
comments on the technical approach used for calculating the Reference Dose (RfD). 

Please note that the spelling of “dioxin” needs to be corrected in the IRIS summary document. 
Thank you. 

Katrina 
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